Arrowood Homeowners Association

P. O. Box 1836

Manassas, Virginia 20108

Board of Directors Meeting

December 2, 2004

Buckhall Fire Department

Attendees:  Brenda VanPelt, Karen Moyer, Melissa Hawkes, Beth Starrs, Kate James, Krista Miller, and Don Markel

· Meeting called to order at 7:35

· Meeting minutes from November approved

· Have ARC Guidelines (Updated/Redefined/Bring up to date) already drafted to present at Annual Meeting, which will be held in March or April 2005.

Beautification Committee

County will come out and give ideas to make Storm Water Management more presentable.

Treasury

Donation of 500.00 given to Buckhall Fire Department.  All in favor.

Update on 2nd Entrance

Mr. Covington called Krista Miller to see if county contacted us.  We said no, so Mr. Covington was going to make some more calls.

Other Items

Replacement of fixture at front entrance.  Krista was reimbursed 20.00 for the cost of the new fixture.

Adopt-A-Highway has been renewed for another year.

Meeting adjourned at 8:52

